
Aan:
CC:

Overal 1O.2.e

Onderwerp: FW: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Beste

Bijgaand de correspondentie die ik heb gehad met CropLife.

From:
Sent: dinsdag 22 november 2016 13:57
To: @sidlev.com>
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Dear

The MoH informed me that they do not see a need for a talk with Croplife about the concerns about IARCS methods
of work and communication.

Kind regards,

From: - [mailto
Sent: vrijdag 18 november 2016 13:39
To:

Buiten bereik verzoek.
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Van: [mailto
Verzonden: dinsdag 8 augustus 2017 16:02

@Iminbuza.nhJ

1

_____

©sidley.com]

Subject: Re: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00
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Dear

Thank you for your email. We would like to share industrys concerns about IARC’s methods and how they
communicate the resuits of their monographs.

Please do not hesitate to let me know 1f you require any additional information.

Kind regards,

Counsel
SidleyAustin LLP
Rue du Pré-de-la-Bichette 1
1202 Geneva
Switzerland
+41.

From: [mailta @minbuza.nh]
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 12:41 PM
To:
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Dear

In The Hague they have asked me 1f you can be more specific about the IARC issues that you would like to discuss.

Kind regards,

From: [mailta ©sidley.com]
Sent: vrijdag 11 november 2016 11:12
To:
Subject: Re: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Thank you,

We would be happy to contact your Ministry of Health colleagues in The Hague. May 1 trouble you for a contact
name or an email address at the Ministry of Health, please?

Thanking you in advance for your kind assistance.

Best regards,

Counsel
Sidley Austin LLP
Rue du Pré-de-la-Bichette 1
1202 Geneva
Switzerla nd
+4t
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From: [mailto: ;cminbuza.nI]
Sent: Eriday, November 11, 2016 09:01 AM
To: minbuza.nI>
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Dear

Thank you very much for your email. Unfortunately, and me are not around in Geneva on
these days.
The Ministrv of Health colleagues in The Hague deal with IARC. if you have specific questions 1 advise
you to contact them.

Kind regards,

From:
Sent: dinsdag 8 november 2016 18:46:19
To:
Subject: Request for a meeting with CropLife International - Wednesday, 30 November at 10:00

Dubbel. Zie doc. 2.0
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